WE 997473

Graciela Etchart 12/22/2000 PSE's service responsibilities controversy - an update

09:57:06 AM



To: Dixie Linnenbrink/WUTC@WUTC, Fred Ottavelli/WUTC@WUTC, Jim Russell/WUTC@WUTC, Bob Cedarbaum/WUTC@WUTC, Sally Johnston/WUTC@WUTC, Mert Lott/WUTC@WUTC, Dennis Moss/WUTC@WUTC, Bob Wallis/WUTC@WUTC, Doug Kilpatrick/WUTC@WUTC, Vicki Elliott/WUTC@WUTC

CC:

Subject: PSE's service responsibilities controversy - an update

I have just received a very FRIENDLY call from Phil. He wanted to confirm that tomorrow open meeting was not the last chance they will have to express their concerns (read complains) and fight hard to change the rules. He has now informed me (quite sweetly, I must add) that they are coming but he will be the only one talking and saying how hard all of us (all stakeholders) have worked and how much progress we have made, although some issues remain. He also plans to say that they are looking forward to continue working together in the future although he wanted to be sure he was not under oath or could be held to his words in the future. The way he reasoned with me today has reinforced my idea that the other day he was reacting under a lot of pressure. Let's hope he does not change his mind again.

Dixie, do you want to tell the Cs about this latest development?

RMS